From: Thomas Bishop

To: JWMNR Exhibits
Subject: RE: Comment in Support of POP 108 funding for ODFW
Date: Tuesday, March 28, 2017 9:48:55 AM

I had meant to refer, in my message below, to ODFW, although I also support full funding of
the OWRD as well. | have corrected the reference to ODFW in the copy below.

Thomas Bishop

From: Thomas Bishop [mailto:tom@bishoptrust.com]

Sent: Tuesday, March 28, 2017 8:40 AM

To: 'jwmnr.exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov' <jwmnr.exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov>
Subject: Comment in Support of POP 108

I urge you to approve HB 5010 and to fully fund Policy Option Package (POP) 108.
Adequately managing the state’s water and natural resources is essential to our state’s vitality
and is the foundation for our future generations. | and my family are fishers, duck hunters,
irrigation district water patrons and we are dependent on groundwater for domestic water
supply. Water is essential to my family’s life and to all life. It’s proper management and
appropriate use is essential. Please ensure that the ODFW and its water management projects
are funded in accord with POP 108.

Thomas Bishop
63382 Fawn Ln
Bend, OR 97703
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